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Dear Parents/Carers,  
   
Class 2 will be returning to Emmetts Garden on Thursday 8th February 2024 to 
spend some time enjoying the stunning grounds. The short visit we had on 
Monday 22nd January was incredibly successful and the children loved taking 
their picture of the landscape overlooking the car park. For the upcoming trip, 
the children will have a guided tour of the gardens to learn about some of the 
history, spend some time in the play area and engaging in some garden games. 
We will travel to Emmetts Garden via minibus again in 2 groups. Please ensure 
you give your child permission to attend this trip on MCAS. 
 
The children can wear non-school uniform. They should wear old clothes that 
are suitable for the outdoors. Wellyboots are advised.  
 
The children will need to bring a small snack for when they arrive and a packed 
lunch as, weather permitting, we will have a picnic in the gardens too!  
 
There will be no cost for this trip and the running times for the day will remain 
the same. 
 
Please let me know if you have any queries.  
   
Many thanks  
  
Miss Humphrey  
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